
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

TOWN OF PORTERFIELD 

 

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing on a zoning variance request filed by John and 

Esther Himegarner affecting property located at N7077 Shady Lane Drive, Porterfield, 

WI  54159.  026-01271.000 Lot 3 S26 T32N R22E  

 

The public hearing shall be held at 5:45 P.M. on Tuesday, April 16, 2024 at the 

Porterfield Town Hall. 

 

Action on the variance request will take place at the regular Town Board meeting on 

Tuesday, April 16, 2024 following the Annual Electors Meeting at 6 PM at the Town 

Hall. 

 

 

     Amy Linstad 

     Town Clerk 

 

 

 

Please publish March 27, 2024 & April 3, 2024 – Thank you   


